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Congratulations to the winners of the f
The committee for judging the inaugural GCREC graduate student travel award received 9
excellent applications. The applications were evaluated based on merit, need and potential
impact. Because of the close competition, we have decided to give first, second and third place
awards to the following recipients:
1st place, $500 8 Shaun Sharpe (PhD with Nathan Boyd)
2nd place, $300 d Rodrigo Onofre (PhD with Natalia Peres)
3rd place, $200 & Bruna Forcelini (PhD with Natalia Peres)
We congratulate the winners and thank all applicants for their
submissions. We look forward to receiving applications for the next round of awards in April.
Wel come New Gator s!
We have a few of new faces roaming the halls this month. On the left is Eduardo Suarez who
i s working as a student intern in Dr. Nat al a

he is a student at Universidad Zamorano. We also have a new Research Scholar with Dr.
Johan Desaegerds progr am. Paul Dahlin is
week. Originally from Sweden, Paul will be working on soilborne disease management. We
also have a new graduate student working and living here at the center. Meet Gurleen Kaur
pictured here on the right. She is worki
grad student for his new program.
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On January 28 th, 2017, students volunteered for a work day at the
Plant City Commons Community Garden.  Members built a pollinator
garden, built handicap garden containers, and helped work on

projects that needed attention.  This space is adjacent to the GCREC
Plant City Campus at HCC. Members look forward to continuing
their collaboration with the Community Garden.
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Undergraduate students in the agricultural

education program held a laboratory class at the
GCREC for their oOoOLaboratory
Ny Educat i on 6Stu@eats leasned.about tractor

| operations, management, equipment and

safety. Students returned to the GCREC on January

31st, 2017 for another laboratory, which will focus on row
crop and greenhouse production and management.
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Gator Coll egiate FFA Al umni

Students have been busy this past month!  On January 17th,
ff\ Gator Collegiate FFA members went to a Riverview 4 -H meeting.
| Members shared opportunities in CALS and the GCREC Plant
*i City Campus, and provided pizza and ice cream for the group.
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a\ I | On January 20th, 2017 Gator Collegiate FFA Alumni members
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A 'lll Florida. The group packaged over 125 backpack meals, that will
go home with needy elementary school students in the area.  This
23 was an amazing experience, and a service activity that the group
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UF/ Campus Discounts; Wireless Communications
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Save some $$%$ on the foll owing:

Artbek&sure; Automobile, Scooter, and; TBoeks; AOt Di
Printing; Childcare & Related services; El ectroni
Services; Heal t h, Fitness & Well ness; Home Goods,
Rel ocation Services; Pets & Pet Supplies; Real Es

N hopes to continue!
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